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Sent Via Email  
 
December 7, 2020 
 
Randy L. Knowles   
President of the Board of Commissioners 
Klickitat PUD 
1313 South Columbus Ave. 
Goldendale, WA 98620 
 
RE:  2020 Biogas to Natural Gas Technical Assistance Public Awareness Inspection– 

Klickitat County Public Utility District - Renewable Natural Gas Expansion (Insp. 
No. 8227) 

 
Dear Mr. Knowles: 

 
Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (staff) conducted a 
Technical Assistance inspection on Oct. 29, of Klickitat County Public Utility District 
Renewable Natural Gas Expansion (KPUD). The inspection included a procedure and records 
review of KPUD’s Public Awareness program.  
 
No apparent violations were noted as a result of the inspection. This inspection will be closed as 
of the date of this letter. 
 
Staff thanks KPUD’s personnel for their professionalism and cooperation during this inspection. 
If you have any questions, please contact Darren Tinnerstet at (360) 764–0779. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sean C. Mayo 
Pipeline Safety Director 
 
 
cc:   Doug Senn, Site Supervisor, KPUD 

Kevin Ricks, Renewable Energy Assets Manager, KPUD 
Roy Rodgers, Consultant, Cathodic Protection Engineering, Inc. 
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